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Since October 2001, the EPSRC national crystallography service 

in the UK has had a SRS component, run in conjunction with the 
national crystallographic service based at Southampton University, 
through the use of station 9.8 at Daresbury laboratory,.  

Over the course of the past 3.5 years regular monthly visits have 
taken place, and a total of 385 data collections made, averaging 6 data 
collections per day of beam time. 

This poster reports the many successes of the service, and includes 
statistics on users and publications benefiting from the service. 

The reader will hopefully gain an insight into a service utilizing 
the most successful small molecule synchrotron beam line in the 
world. 
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